

FRIDAY NOTICE

22nd August 2014

www.cottageschool.tas.edu.au

newsletter@cottageschool.tas.edu.au

P.O. Box 379, Rosny Park 7018 P: 6244 3556 M: 0448 208 309 F: 6244 7355 E: admin@cottageschool.tas.edu.au

| August | 25 | Monday | Middlies 3/4 Environment Day |
|-----------|----|-----------|--|
| | 27 | Wednesday | Biggies Environment Day |
| | 27 | Wednesday | Garden Market from 3 – 3.30pm |
| September | 1 | Monday | Middlies 3/4 & Biggies Swimming starts for two weeks |
| | 10 | Wednesday | Biggies Environment Day (am only) |
| | 10 | Wednesday | Garden Market from 3 – 3.30pm |
| | 13 | Saturday | Working Bee (starting at 9am) |
| | 15 | Monday | Middlies 3/4 Environment Day |
| | 17 | Wednesday | Kinder and Littlies Environment Day |
| | 18 | Thursday | Biggies to performance at Montagu Bay Primary School |
| | 24 | Wednesday | Open Day |
| | 24 | Wednesday | Garden Market from 3 – 3.30pm |
| | 25 | Thursday | Concert Day |
| | 26 | Friday | Last Day Term Three |

Re-enrolment Forms: A reminder that ALL FAMILIES need to return their forms by the end of August. You can return via email (newsletter@cottageschool.tas.edu.au) or there is a folder on my desk for hard copies. Ask me if you need a hard copy printed. Thanks, Annette

Fees 2015: Tuition fees will increase in 2015 by the Hobart CPI for the 2013/14 period (which is 2.8%). Fees for 2015 are:

Kinder \$1,597.00 per term Primary \$1,689.90 per term Camp fees \$95.00 per camp

Sheep Manure Dig: It was glorious day at Bothwell and we had 21 families present either at Bothwell or at Acton Park to unload. The attendance and enthusiasm was wonderful and the day yielded around 1100 nicely packed and stacked bags which we think is a record for one days activity. A big thank you to all those who helped make this such a successful day and and even bigger thank you to John and Di Fowler for allowing us to to extract the manure from under his sharing shed.

Andy & Lesley

3/4 Middlies Environment Day (MONDAY): We are heading up to Knocklofty for a walk to the Mt Stuart summit, then around the bushlands. Come prepared for a bush walk with usual gear please and don't forget to bring your OWN LUNCH. We will **not** be back for cooked lunch on Monday.

Bonjour a tous! As many of you know that on Mondays and Tuesdays I wear a different hat: I work over at Bellerive Primary School. Last week I put up an extensive display about Paris, past and present, for my 10 classes there. I now intend to take the Biggies to look at that display and fill in a worksheet about what they see. We will go on Friday, 29th August from 9 am till 10:30, walking there and back. If any parents would like to join us you would be welcome, otherwise it will be Kath and me taking the group.

Meanwhile, the Biggies had a visitor last week, Liz McQuilkin, a poet, who talked to them about her writing. The Biggies were superb, I was so very proud of the way they welcomed Liz, listened so patiently and contributed so much. Bravo Biggies!

Family List: Please find attached an updated Family Contact List. If your details are incorrect can you please let me know?

Thanks, Annette

What's On:

Dear Cottage School educators and parents,

You are cordially invited to attend a talk by Helle Heckman from Denmark, author of the book 'Slow Parenting, Caring for Children with Intention' at Tarremah Steiner School on Monday 1st September at 7.30. We are at 12 Nautilus Grove, Huntingfield. Entry by donation. See the flyer outside the Littlies Cottage for more information.

<u>The Baby & Kids Market</u> is the perfect place for parents, grandparents, carers and parents-to-be to find quality preloved goods by great brands at bargain prices.

Our next Market will be held Sunday 24th August 2014 at Aurora Sports Stadium, Creek Road, New Town from 9.00am to 12noon - \$3 entry and kids are free.

Attachments: Updated Family Contact List